Grazeley development

The Councils’ bid for infrastructure money to permit a substantial new
settlement at Grazeley has made it to the list for further work by the
government. The bid for more than £300 m is to provide improved transport
links, schools and other public facilities that would be needed if 15000
extra homes are to be built there.

I have always made clear that before I could support such large development
at Grazeley I would need to see there was sufficient money to put in good
public facilities, and would want assurances that Wokingham would not also
face further large scale development elsewhere in the Borough at the same
time. I also wish to hear local views on the Council proposals.


http://www.government-world.com/grazeley-development/

